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An Academy ‘Leaders in Science and Mathematics’ 
Church Road    Wavertree   Liverpool   L15 9EE 

Telephone: 0151 733 1407     Fax: 0151 734 0982       
www.bluecoatschoolliverpool.org.uk  

14 June 2016                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 9 & 10 awards afternoon Wednesday 29 June 2016 

 
I am very pleased to invite you to our new Year 9 & 10 awards afternoon.  
 
The celebration will take place at 2.00pm on Wednesday 29 June 2016 in Shirley Hall.  Entrance to 
Shirley Hall will be via the clock tower entrance and we welcome your arrival from 1.30pm.    The event 
should conclude by about 3.15pm and refreshments will be available afterwards for all students and 
their parents.   
 
This event will focus on recognising the academic, pastoral, sport and music achievements of the 
students across 2015/16.  Awards will be presented to students who have demonstrated outstanding 
progress and attainment in their subjects and also to those who have made the greatest contribution 
to school life and consistently demonstrated good student habits in their studies.  
 
Students will be joined by their parents, their Form Tutors, Year Group Manager and other senior staff 
who have played an important role in their achievements.      
 
I hope you are able to join your son/daughter at this celebration of achievements.  Please do let us 
know if you are able to attend by either returning the reply slip attached or by confirmation email to 
l.hayburn@bluecoatschool.org.uk and by no later than Friday 24 June 2016, ensuring you include your 
number attending.  

 
I look forward to seeing you on 29 June 2016.   
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr M A Pennington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Chair of Governors 
Julia M Shaw  
FCIPD Dipl PA  

Headteacher 
Mr M A Pennington 

BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 
 

Founded 1708 
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PARENT REPLY SLIP 
Year 9 & 10 awards afternoon Wednesday 29 June 2016 

 
Please return this Reply Slip to the school office by no later than Friday 24 June 2016 

 
Student Name: 
 

 
 

Student Form:  
 

*(Please delete where applicable) 
 
*I / we     are able  / are unable    to attend on Wednesday 29 June 2016.   
 

Number of parents attending  
 

Names of parents attending  
 

Date:   
 

Please indicate if you have any special 
requirements with regard to access to 
the school building  
 

 

 
    


